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Docket No. 50-20/84-01

Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Research Reactor

ATTN: Mr. Lincoln Clark, Jr.
Director of Reactor Operations

138 Albany Street
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-20/84-01

This refers to your letters dated July 12, 1984 and July 25, 1984, in response
to our' letter dated June 15, 1984.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your request for guidance regarding the revision of your Emergency Plan to cor-
rect the Appendix A Item and also Item 2 of Appendix B, is under review by the
Emergency Planning Branch, I&E, USNRC for their action.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By:

R. B Eccn ny
MThomasT. Martin, Director

$ Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:
0. K. Harling, Director of the Reactor Laboratory
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
EP Branch, I&E, HQ
Commonwealth of Massachusetts4
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